
Copy for the Principal»

October 5th, 1929.

J. A. Eicholson, Esq., LL.D.,
Secretary to Corporation, 

McGill University.

Deer Dr. Bicholeon,
• ïour letter stating that Corporation 

has received, a communication from the Montreal Women’s 
Club, asking that women students be admitted to the courses 
in Architecture, was placed before the faculty of Applied 

Science at its last meeting.
In approaching the consideration of

this ouestion the faculty finds
1. Thet the accommodation in the Depart­

ment of Architecture is now taxed to the utmost, and that 
additional students cannot be admitted unless more room is 
provided.

2. That it la Impossible to provide 
additional accommodation for the Department in the present 
Engineering Building because all the remaining space in the 
building is urgently required for the regular work of the 
Engineering Departments housed therein.

3. That the Engineering Building was, 
designed for male students exclusively, 
common room or rest room is available for women, and owing
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